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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 
To: Paula lsler 
Subject: RE: 080729-Ti 

Thursday, January 15, 2009 10:38 AM 

Good morning, Paula. 1 will make the chaiigc as rcqucstcd below. 

From: Paula Isler 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 4:34 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: 080729-TI 

Good afternoon, Dorothy: 

Please correct the company's name in the docket t i t l e  so that it is consistent with the way it is listed in MCD. The d/b/a 
should have the "G" and "L" in caps. The t i t le  should read: 

Acknowledgment of cancellation of I X C  Registration No. TJ870 by Eliteview LLC d/b/a GroveLine, effective December 29, 
2008. 

Thanks 

1/15/2009 
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